Republic of Malawi
DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PROCUREMENT

PROCUREMENT REFERENCE NUMBER: NCB/040/DOB/G/2023-
24/01; SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF VARIOUS PLANTS AND
EQUIPMENTS

Notice is hereby given to all bidders and the general public that LOT 1 of the
procurement whose reference is quoted above has been cancelled by the
Procuring Entity. The reason for cancellation is that all bids that were
received were not substantially responsive in the said Lot.

Further clarifications may be obtained by sending an email to the following
email address dob_ipdc@transport.gov.mw .

Issued on 31" January 2024

Cornwell Chisale
IPDC CHAIRPERSON




